
 

   Brighten Your Space – and Your Community    

 
A leading probate genealogy firm, committed to delivering meaningful social 

value, is offering £250 worth of plants, flowers, and bulbs to one lucky 

organisation. 

 

While they specialise in tracing missing beneficiaries, locating unclaimed assets, 

and resolving complex estate matters, they also believe in giving back by helping 

local communities grow, quite literally! 

 

By planting vibrant flowers, fragrant shrubs, and seasonal bulbs, you’ll not only 

create a more beautiful space but also: 

 

• Support biodiversity – attracting bees, butterflies, and other pollinators. 

• Boost wellbeing – green spaces improve mood and encourage community 

pride. 

• Help the environment – contributing to Sunderland City Council’s goal to 

be Carbon Neutral by 2040. 

 

Let’s make Sunderland greener, cleaner, and more colourful – together. 

 

What Next? 

 

If you think this opportunity could be for you and would like to apply, you will need 

to complete and return our brief application form, describing how you would use 

the offer and what difference it will make to both your organisation and the local 

community.  After the deadline date, a panel will meet to select the winning 

organisation and you will be informed of the decision shortly after.  

 

How to Apply      

        

If you would like to apply, please email us at contactus@sunderlandvsa.co.uk and 

we will email out an application form for you to complete.  The closing date for 

applications is the Thursday 18th September 2025 at 12 noon. 

 

If you have any questions about this process, please contact Sharon Quinn via 

email: sharon.quinn@sunderlandvsa.co.uk  or by mobile on 07770155710.  
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